
18th March 2020 

 

Dear All 

The school will be closing for the majority of pupils from 3.15pm on Friday 20th March until further 

notice. 

The school will be open for specific groups of children next week.  At this stage we know it will be for 

children in receipt of an EHCP and for children of key workers.  We await for clarification around 

who those key workers are. 

A reminder that if your child does fall into one of those categories but is currently in a period of 

isolation, then they will NOT be able to attend school next week. 

The school will continue to prepare for the closure and further communication will take place over 

the coming days advising on how you can support your children at home. 

Thank you for your support and understanding. 

 

Mr Meech 

 

 

 

 


